
CHRISTMAS SERVICE DETAILS 
Sunday, December 9 at 3:30 p.m. 

 

 The songs and poems for your child’s class are on the reverse side.  
Please help your child practice them. You can go to the parent page 
of our website or hcross.com/preschool-christmas to hear Miss 
Michelle playing the songs on the piano and sing along with her.   

 Since we are leading the entire service it is important that every 
student attend.  If your child is not able to attend, please let me know. 

 We would like to have cookies and punch after church as a special 
treat for the children and to allow families to visit.  We are asking 
each family to PLEASE BRING 1 DOZ. COOKIES TO CLASS ON 
Thurs. 12-6/Fri. 12-7 so that we can put them on trays for Sunday.  
Cookies may be store bought or homemade since this event is not 
during school hours and is for church. 

 Since the children will be leading the service, wearing nice 
church/Christmas clothing is appropriate. 

 A free will offering will be collected during the service for the 
Preschool Benevolence Fund.  This fund is used to support 
Preschool families needing assistance.   

 After making a stop at the bathroom, please bring your child to the 
music room by 3:15 p.m.   

 You may then find a seat in church.  The children will walk in during 
the opening hymn at 3:30 p.m.   

 Because this is a worship service, we ask that you DO NOT TAKE 
ANY FLASH PHOTOGRAPHY.  It is also very distracting to the 
children.  The balcony is available for video taping, if you wish, and 
provides the best barrier-free view.  Due to the electronics in the 
balcony, no children are allowed upstairs.  The program will be video 
taped by the church and in January a link to the video will be 
provided.  

 After the service, you may then take your child to the welcome center 
to enjoy punch and cookies served by our Preschool Board 
members.   

 Please ask if you have questions.  
 

 Merry Christmas! 

http://hcross.com/preschool-christmas

